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 To Whom It May Concern, 

I am writing on behalf of Cherry Gregory. Ms. Gregory is an Assistant Supervisor for G4S Secure 

Solutions at the Sandy Utah Xerox Site. Ms. Gregory has worked for G4S since June 2008. From her first 

shift in training with our company, Ms. Gregory has shown dedication, logical thinking, deductive 

reasoning, and learned all her assignments ahead of schedule. Ms. Gregory always has made work a 

priority and has always switched shifts or worked overtime if needed. Ms. Gregory is a valuable and 

reliable employee to our company.  During that time, I have gotten to know Ms. Gregory quite well and 

can thoroughly vouch for her character and abilities. 

Ms. Gregory is a pleasure to work with because her pleasant and positive attitude can make 

nearly any work seem fun and interesting. She usually became the leader of our group projects and 

always handled the position fairly by making sure everyone had equal amounts of work that they 

enjoyed. If we had someone in our group who would continuously complain, rather than getting upset, 

Ms. Gregory would continue to point out the positives until the person began to enjoy themselves. 

Ms. Gregory always took the initiative to make sure her work was done exceptionally well. 

During interior and exterior Safety Patrols, Ms. Gregory always goes above and beyond her required 

duties. Ms. Gregory looks for anything out of place and thoroughly checks for anything out of the 

ordinary. There have been several safety issues that Ms. Gregory has discovered, where as other officers 

have not. Due to Ms. Gregory’s great Leadership skills, knowledge of the job, and system knowledge, 

she was promoted to an Assistant Supervisor at this site. Since Ms. Gregory accepted this promotion, in 

February 2008, she has excelled and made many improvements in the daily activity of our security 

center.  

With her relentless motivation and her knowledge of the Xerox Site and G4S workplace, Ms. 

Gregory would bring a wealth of knowledge and skills to any job or endeavor that is presented to her. I 

know she would be an excellent fit for any company she would be considered to work for. G4S will be 

sad to see Ms. Gregory leave when the time comes, but I am confident she will excel and continue to 

make any company she works for, a better place because of all her exceptional qualities. If you have any 

questions, feel free to contact me at the above phone number. 

                                                                                                                                     Sincerely, 

Jeffrey Sayerwin 


